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I Agenda Item 

DATE: 

TO: DOUGLAS COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

THROUGH: DOUGLAS J. DEBORD, COUNTY MANAGER

I 

FROM: 

CC: 

TERENCE T. QUINN, AICP, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT �

KIM SMITH, COMMUNITY RESOURCE PROGRAM COORDINATOR

SUBJECT: 

SUMMARY 

ALLISON CUTTING, COMMUNITY SERVICES SUPERVISOR
JENNIFER L. EBY, AICP, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY SERVICES

DOUGLAS COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION RECOMMENDATIONS 

FOR 2024 PHILIP S. MILLER GRANT FUNDS 

The DCCF has submitted the 2024 Philip S. Miller (PSM) grant award recommendations
for the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) approval.

BACKGROUND 

In 2022, the BCC directed staff to develop a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) to
transfer administration of the PSM grant from Douglas County to DCCF for a five-year
period. The MOU was approved by the BCC at the August 23, 2022, Business Meeting.

PSM Trust distributions are to be used exclusively for charitable, scientific, literary or
education purposes. The BCC prioritizes applicants proposing services and outcomes that
address self-sufficiency, at-risk youth, suicide prevention, older adult services and gaps in
medical and mental health services. The amount available for the 2024 PSM grant
distribution is $135,000.

Historically, funds have been distributed to organizations providing services to older
adults and the remaining funds have been distributed through the competitive grant. At
a work session on April 22, 2024, the BCC approved allocating $67,500 for the older adult
services and $67,500 for the competitive grant process.

DISCUSSION 

DCCF reviewed 56 grant applications and recommended 19 awards for consideration by
the BCC for approval. Four awards were recommended for older adult services.
Competitive grant recommendations include awards for self-sufficiency, mental health,
suicide prevention, and services for vulnerable residents. The DCCF Board of Directors
approved recommendations for $135,000 in 2024 PSM grant funds on October 17, 2024.
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DATE: OCTOBER 29, 2024 

TO: DOUGLAS COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: DOUG DEBORD, COUNTY MANAGER  

SUBJECT: EXTERNAL ORGANIZATIONS FUNDING DISCUSSION 

 

 
Finance staff will provide a list of the external organizations the County provides funding 
to, for the Board’s review and discussion. 
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